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Product Change Notice 
PCN#: EE-PCN20004 

04/10/2020 
 
 
CLASSIFICATION OF CHANGE: 
Voltage rating increase on HHJ and HHI fuse holders 
 
DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 
 

 Voltage Rating 

Part Number Previous New 

HHI-A-R 

32V 250V 

HHI-B-R 

HHJ-A-R 

HHJ-B-R 

HHJ-C-R 

 
 
REASON FOR CHANGE: 
Through continuous improvement efforts, Eaton has achieved a higher voltage rating for its HHI and HHJ family of 
fuse holders.  These families can now be applied in more applications due to this increase in voltage rating.   
 
EXPECTED INFLUENCE ON QUALITY, RELIABILITY, AND PERFORMANCE: 
Other than the increase in voltage rating, there will be no effect on the quality, reliability, or performance. There 
are no changes to form, fit, and function of the devices. 
 
PARTS FAMILIES AFFECTED: 
HHI and HHJ in-line fuse holders in both standard and bulk packaging.  See table above for the specific base part 
numbers.  The latest datasheet is available here.  
 
TIME SCHEDULE: 
This change takes effect immediately. 
 
SAMPLE AVAILABILITY: 
Available upon request 
 
ISSUED BY: 
Nick Stone 
Global Product Manager – Circuit Protection 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
For questions or comments, please contact https://www.eaton.com/content/eaton/us/en-us/products/electronic-
components/contact-us.html/ 
 
 


